Thomas, Kate

=
From: Alan Webb
Sent: 01 November 2019 12:38
To: Davies, Huw; Thomas, Kate
Cc:
Subject: JMEL Barry Permit Variation
Attachments: Waste Codes Barry - tracked.docx
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Afternoon Huw,
as discussed yesterday we have reviewed the EWC waste list in our application.

The list as submitted was based on our other permits within the JM Group but includes materials for which we do
not anticipate a business need at our Barry site.

Please find a tracked-version of our revised proposal for your consideration.
Kind Regards,
Alan Webb

Managing Director
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